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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Eastern Shore Metropolitan Planning Organization 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD, PUBLIC MEETING AND  
SPECIAL CALLED POLICY BOARD MEETING REGARDING AN AMENDMENT  

TO THE 2045 LONG RANGE TRANSPORTATION PLAN (LRTP) 
  
The Eastern Shore Metropolitan Planning Organization (ESMPO) has prepared a Draft Amendment 
to the 2045 Long Range Transportation Plan (LRTP) regarding the Mobile River Bridge and Bayway 
Project and is seeking input from members of the public on the proposed Amendment.  
 
The Draft Amendment will be available for public comment from May 12, 2021 - May 26, 2021. The 
document may be viewed on the Eastern Shore MPO website (easternshorempo.org). Printed copies 
are available upon request by contacting MPO staff at (251) 990-4643 or shart@baldwincountyal.gov. 
 
The ESMPO will host a public meeting to receive comments on the Draft Amendment.  
 
Public Meeting  
Baldwin County (Fairhope) Satellite Courthouse, Commission Chambers 
May 19, 2021; 5:30 PM - 7:30 PM 
 
The ESMPO Policy Board will consider adopting the Amendment at a Special Called Meeting.  
 
Policy Board Special Called Meeting 
Daphne City Hall, Council Chambers 
June 9, 2021; 10:00 AM 
*Meeting agenda will be posted on the ESMPO website fourteen days prior to the meeting. 
 
Additional information regarding this document may be obtained by contacting the MPO Coordinator, 
Sarah Hart Sislak, at (251) 990-4643 or shart@baldwincountyal.gov or by visiting our website at 
www.easternshorempo.org.  
 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, or 
disability.  Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or 
those requiring language translation services should contact the Eastern Shore MPO at 251-990-4643. 
 
Asistencia de idiomas está disponible poniéndose en contacto con personal de la MPO en 
coordinator@easternshorempo.org 


